Jet Noise Commission Monday, March 23, 2020 CANCELLED 5:30 PM - Regular Meeting AGENDA

OFFICE OF THE CITY MANAGER



City of Huntington Beach 2000 Main Street, Room B-7 Huntington Beach, CA 92648 Civic Center, Lower Level Room B-7

> PHIL BURTIS, Chair JEFF MORIN, Vice Chair MICHAEL BOURGEAULT, Secretary DAVID PORTER, Commissioner MARIO TABERNIG, Commissioner KEITH BOHR, Commissioner CHRIS KUNZE, Commissioner

MEETING CANCELLED

The March 23, 2020 meeting of the Jet Noise Commission has been cancelled.

Huntington Beach City Council declared a Local Emergency to bolster the City's ongoing efforts in managing the novel coronavirus (COVID-19) situation. As such, we are looking at all of the ways we need to both practice social distancing, as well as protect the public and our workforce. As of March 1 we are cancelling the Jet Noise Commission meeting scheduled for March 23, 2020.

We will be evaluating future meetings in the coming weeks and will keep you appraised of any future cancellations.

We appreciate your understanding of the short notice however, this situation is changing daily and our City team is continually evaluating the impacts to our residents and City Services.